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September 14, 2007 
 
VIA E-MAIL ONLY  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

EB-2007-0772 – Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributor’s Provision of Service and 
Application of Charges 

 
I am writing in response to the Board’s invitation to participate in the above noted consultation process. 
Direct Energy Marketing Inc. (“Direct Energy”) intends to participate and will be at the October 18, 2007 
meeting.  There will be two representatives from Direct Energy, myself and Brenda Pinke, Director, 
Utility Operations.    
 
As an energy services provider serving customers throughout Ontario, Direct Energy has a business 
interest in the services provided by the LDCs and their affiliates to ensure that there is no adverse impact 
on competition.  
 
Direct Energy plans to actively participate in the consultative process. Direct Energy will cover its own 
costs. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly,  
DIRECT ENERGY 
Per: 

 
 
Christine Dade 
Manager, Government & Regulatory Affairs – Eastern Canada 
 
cc:  Brenda Pinke, Direct Energy, Director, Utility Operations 
       Dave Matthews, Direct Energy, Director, Government & Regulatory Affairs 
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